

Addabbo helps to swear in Ozone Park civic board members

SENATOR JOSEPH P. ADDABBO, JR. December 13, 2018

ISSUE: CIVICS, ADDABBO, NEIGHBORHOODS



On Tuesday, December 4, State Senator Joseph P. Addabbo, Jr. helped swear in the board members of the Our Neighbors Civic Association of Ozone Park during their monthly meeting at the Deshi Senior Center in Ozone Park as president of the neighborhood group Joe Caruana looked on. Assemblywoman Stacey Pheffer Amato joined Addabbo for the swearing in ceremony.